

MANLY WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

GRIFFITHS ST BALGOWLAH 2093

Tel: 9948 2257 Fax 9907 0342 Manlywest-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

6th September, 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

The MWPS Backstreet Boys have been invited to perform at the Fairlight Spring Fling at Fairlight shops at 10am this Saturday, 9th September.

Students will meet Ms Macourt at the corner of William St and Sydney Rd at 9:30am to warm up and can be collected from the same location at approximately 10:15am. If your child is being dropped off/collected by another family, please inform the office in writing. Students must be accompanied by an adult to and from this performance as it is on a busy road.

Students should wear white t-shirts and jeans/long casual pants for this performance. There is a public performance at **10am** which families are welcome to stay for as well as the events following.

Please sign the permission note by **Friday 8th September** and include any information regarding drop off/pick up.

Samantha Macourt Music Teacher Wendy Mwanga Deputy Principal